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 Hazelmere Pumpkin Patch Fieldtrip  

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We have booked a trip for the students to visit The Hazelmere Pumpkin Patch on Monday 
October 28th.  
 
We will be using parent drivers for this field trip.  Parent drivers are to arrive at the school for 8:30. We will return 
to the school before lunchtime. All parent drivers must have a Volunteer Driver Form on file with the school and 
have their Driver’s License and Insurance Documents verified at the office. A new form is required for each school 
year and you need a form and your documents verified even if you are only driving your own child. 
 
The cost for students is $8. They will get to take a pumpkin home.  Please pay on-line at:    
https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/ . 
 
Other Fees: 
Parents are $5 (without a pumpkin)  
Siblings are free if under 2 years (does not include pumpkin), or $8 (with pumpkin).  
 

Here are some important details: 
 

* WEAR BOOTS & RAIN PANTS! The Pumpkin Patch is often muddy and pumpkin leaves are      itchy! 
* Bring bags for the children to carry their pumpkins in. Cloth bags are best! 
* Students and teachers have wagon priority. Parents and siblings may have to wait behind or      walk to 

the pumpkin patch.  
* Children must be able to carry their own pumpkins. Parents are more than welcome to purchase extra 
or larger pumpkins during your visit. Pumpkins are priced by size. 
* We ask that parents do not use the concession at the front gate.   

 
Please complete, sign and return the permission slip to the school and make payment online by Thursday October 
24th.    
 
Ms. Stanger, Ms. Leclerc, Ms. Messcu, Ms. Stahlstrom and Ms. Leslie 
 

 
Permission Form for Hazelmere Pumpkin Patch 

Monday October 28th, 2019 
I give permission for my child, ____________________________________ Div. #____ to attend the Hazelmere 

Pumpkin Patch on Monday October 28th  at 18507 20th Ave. Surrey  
 
____Yes  - I am able to drive_______ students in my vehicle. Please note that School Board policy prohibits the transport of 
a student under the age of 13 in a seat equipped with an airbag.   Booster seats are required for children over 18 kg. (40 lbs.) 
until they are 9 years old unless they have reached the height of 145 cm (4’9”). If your child requires a booster seat, please 
send it to school clearly labeled. 

 
In keeping with District Policy, I understand that school trips are “Point A to Point B”, and no side trips are permitted. 
 
If you are driving on the field trip – even if you are only driving your child - please ensure you fill out a driver registration 
form at the office and present your driver’s license and vehicle registration to the office for verification (prior to the day of 
the trip if possible). 
 
 

____ Yes, I have made payment for $______ on-line. Online Receipt # _______________ 

 
  ___________________________ ____________________________       _____________________ 
Parent Signature   Parent Name    Phone Number 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/eastkensington
https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/

